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Somerset, PA - The Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial are pleased to announce three new 

members joining the Board of Directors in January 2018. With the addition of the new directors, 

the nonprofit partner of Flight 93 National Memorial will expand its skill set, professional talent 

support and community outreach to continue the story of Flight 93.   

The Friends are proud to welcome Jody Greene, a Flight 93 family member whose father Donald 

Greene was on board Flight 93 on September 11, 2001; David Finui, Senior Vice President, 

Personal Trust and Financial Services Manager for Ameriserv Corporation; and Edward Sheehan, 

Jr., President and CEO of Concurrent Technologies Corporation (CTC). 

Ms. Greene expands the Friends presence to the Washington D.C. area, and replaces outgoing 

President Patrick White’s representation of the Families of Flight 93 within the organization. Ms. 

Greene graduated Magna Cum Laude from George Washington University and currently works 

as a digital associate for the Moak Group. Her expertise in marketing and digital mediums will be 

a great asset to the organization.  

Mr. Finui is bringing his financial expertise to the board and has also accepted the position as 

Assistant Treasurer. Mr. Finui lives locally and also serves on the Board of Directors of the 

Fiduciary Education Foundation, Financial Planners Association of America (Pittsburgh Chapter 

member), Excela Health, Greensburg, PA, Foundation Board,  Past President of the Somerset 

Rotary Club, Somerset Exchange Club and Indian Lake Golf Club. 

Mr. Sheehan, Jr. is well known in the Cambria/Somerset area for his extensive philanthropy. He 

was also named in the “Top 100 Business Leaders” by Pennsylvania Business Central and brings 

his expertise level to the Friends of Flight 93 after much support in the past from CTC for annual 

events such as the September 11 Observance.  

Since incorporating in 2009, the Friends have attracted over 400 members from across the 

country. The Friends have successfully competed for grants over the past year to continue 

operations, marketing and tourism support, as well as provide volunteers for many park projects 

and annual events, and sponsored educational programs like the new Speaker Series. Over the 
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past year, the Friends board raised funds for the Tower of Voices, educational programming and 

upcoming projects like the Temporary Memorial Trail to begin construction next year.  

If you would like to learn more about the Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial, the board 

committees, volunteering or to donate visit www.Flight93Friends.org.  

ABOUT THE FRIENDS OF FLIGHT 93 NATIONAL MEMORIAL 

Established in 2009, the Friends of Flight 93 National Memorial is the official nonprofit 

supporting partner of Flight 93 National Memorial. The Friends focus on awareness, education, 

volunteer support, preservation, and stewardship. The Friends of Flight 93 is a registered 501(c)3 

nonprofit, donations to which are tax deductible. To learn more about the Friends, make a 

donation to support the memorial, or become a member, visit www.Flight93Friends.org. 
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